
 
  

 
City of Bend  
575 NE 15th Street 
Bend, OR 97701 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Accommodation Information for People with Disabilities 
To obtain this information in an alternate format or to request an 
accommodation for this event please contact Robin Lewis at: 
rlewis@bendoregon.gov (541) 330-4025. Relay Users Dial 7-1-1. 

mailto:rlewis@bendoregon.gov


 

UPCOMING BROOKSWOOD AT HOLLYGRAPE CROSSWALK DESIGN 
ONLINE OPEN HOUSE 

Learn about the project, review the 

preliminary design, ask questions and provide 

feedback at the 

ONLINE OPEN HOUSE 
October 29, 2020 

5:30 to 6:30 PM 

Use the project website to attend: 

www.bendoregon.gov/streetsafety 
 

This project is part   of   the   City   of   Bend's   
Neighborhood   Street   Safety Program (NSSP) and 
was requested and prioritized by the Southwest 
Bend Neighborhood. It includes a marked crosswalk 
with signs, safety island and illumination. Left-turns 
from westbound Brookswood to southbound 
Hollygrape will be relocated to Sweetbriar.  

Can't make the meeting? View the design and stay up to date at the project website: 
www.bendoregon.gov/streetsafety. 
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